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You are welcome to attend the International Youth International Student Summit on

Wednesday Sept. 28. During this interactive event, you will have the opportunity to hear from

expert speakers who will be discussing topics of interests to international students in

Canada.

Keith Monrose, Executive Director, Seneca International and Prashant Srivastava, Regional

Business Development Director, Seneca International, will also be participating in a panel

discussion during the event.

Register to attend

tags : student-news

https://students.senecapolytechnic.ca/people/stephanie-conte
https://www.intyouth.org/upcoming-events
https://www.intyouth.org/registration

